
Year 5/6 Dodgeball Event

Tuesday 10th December 2024 - South Hunsley School

Our two teams of boys and girls from Year 6 put in some impressive and 

thoroughly entertaining performances at the recent annual Dodgeball event at 

South Hunsley. Despite narrowly missing out on a Top 3 finish overall, each of our 

participants played the game in the right spirit whilst showing moments of 

outstanding catching, throwing and dodging along the way. Well done to all of them 

for making it such a fun event to watch and be involved with. Keep playing with a 

smile on your face and doing your school proud!


